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__________________________________________________________ Enclosed is the latest edition of
ICI Mutual Insurance Company's newsletter of mutual interest. A separate section of of
mutual interest, "risk management review", is devoted to issues that concern risk
managers and other persons charged with controlling and preventing loss. The section
frequently includes information on fraudulent schemes, filing claims, and obtaining
additional coverage. This section is available only to ICI Mutual members. Institute
members that are members of ICI Mutual will receive the "risk management review" in a
separate mailing. M. Joseph Harvey Director - Insurance Services Enclosure
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